
Smithtown Elementary

Kindergarten Orientation

Monday, May 13, 2024

10:00-11:45 am

We are excited to share that Pete the Cat will be joining our

Smithtown Elementary staff and PTA to welcome you and your new

Kindergarten student to Smithtown Elementary!

Our fun-filled morning will include:

9:50 am Doors open with a Welcome from Pete the Cat!

Sign in and receive your Welcome to SEL Folder

10:00-10:15 am Child and parent activity in Cafeteria

10:15-11:00 am Principal’s Welcome and introduction of current Kindergarten

teachers- Students will participate in a Pete the Cat storytime with

our teachers in a Kindergarten classroom, while a Welcome to
Smithtown Elementary School Presentation is shared with parents in

the cafeteria

11:00-11:30 am Parents and students rejoin and participate in a PTA Guided

tour of the building

11:30- 11:45 am Yellow Bus ride around the local side streets with our PTA

Volunteers

To pre-register and RSVP, kindly email Marie Coffey at mcoffey@smithtown.k12.ny.us or call

(631) 382-4510. Information about Kindergarten Screening scheduled for the Week of June 3 to follow.

We are looking forward to meeting you!
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